
 
Did you miss our last Virtual Open


House? 
Good news we are hosting 

 another one! 
Join us for a 

Virtual Open House 
Tuesday November 22nd at 6:30 PM 




Click here to register  
 

Have questions? 
Check out our website: 

Conestoga College CICE 
Or contact Sara Wardell


swardell@conestogac.on.ca






https://conestogac.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJcufuCvqTosEtwJVXeLB48IKYoyWAl9uX5e
https://www.conestogac.on.ca/fulltime/community-integration-through-co-operative-education
https://www.conestogac.on.ca/fulltime/community-integration-through-co-operative-education
mailto:swardell@coenstogac.on.ca

